
NOV 2 9 2004 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 
Robert M. Dowell 
119 Burton Dowell Lane 
Hardinsburg, KY 40143 
1 1-24-04 

Executive Director, Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 
Re: Docket Number 2004-00365 

To W o r n  It May Concern: 

I am writing in response to the proposed construction of a 161,000 volt transmission line 
by Rig Rivers Electric Corporation that is expected to cross my property. The purpose of 
this written statement is to protest this proposed construction. I do not believe the 
proposed line is required by public convenience and necessity, and would actually pose 
an inconvenience and possible hazard to my own and surrounding homesteads. 

I will not voluntarily sell an easement through my property for the proposed construction, 
nor do I authorize Big Rivers Electric Corporation to construct upon or cross my property 
for the purpose of the fore mentioned transmission line. 

I would - like - - ~ - -  to r e q s p h k h e a r  i.ng.9" this matter. Please inform me of the date, 
time, and location as soon as it is scheduled. r--. 

Thank you for your assistance. I can be reached by mail, phone (270) 756-5336 or (270) 
547-075 1, or e-mail dahall@,bbtel.com. 

Sincerely, 

Robert M. Dowell 




